PE Newsletter Summer Term

This Summer term has been the busiest term of the year in relation to sporting activities. We have had interhouse athletics, bell boating, BMX experience days, tri golf, thrills day, sports day and the commonwealth colour run that has now become a tradition! We have hardly had a minute to breathe but is has been wonderful! Please read on to hear all about each activity individually and see what we have been up to.

BMX Experience with Mike Mulligan (Year 5, 6 & 7):

What a treat we had welcoming the 6 time world champion Mike Mulligan to our school. He began the day with a truly inspirational assembly about resilience and determination, performed some daredevil tricks and then we went off into our groups to have a session with him. Take a look at all the tricks we learned that day! This really was a day we will all remember for a really long time to come.



First School Sports Day:

We had an absolute blast at Sports Day this year and the weather was kind and not too hot. All the children tried their absolute best, with lots of support from the sidelines cheering our friends and classmates on. Thank you to all that made it possible.

Tri-Golf:

A lucky group of Year 3 & 4 children got to take part in a Tri-Golf event at The De Montford School in Evesham. We wanted to try something new that we don't normally get to experience in school and we had a brilliant time. The focus was on trying something out of your comfort zone and the children did really well and should be proud of what they achieved.



Interhouse athletics (Middle School Sports Day):

This annual event is the Middle Schools version of Sports Day where we compete to represent our school houses—Tiddsley, Avon and Bredon. There were track and field events to chose from including long distance and short distance running, high jump, long jump and throwing. It is always nice to come together in our houses to compete and the results were very close this year. Bredon just pipped the other two houses to the post and won by just 3 points! Everyone tried their hardest on an incredibly hot afternoon. Well done to all who took part and a big thank to Mrs Deakin for organising the event.

Bell Boating:

On Thursday 26th June we took part in the annual bell boating regatta alongside other Pershore schools. We had a great team of Year 5 & 6 pupils who demonstrated excellent teamwork and co-operation. It is always an event that we love to take part in. Year 6 came 3rd in the final which was a brilliant result. Year 5 didn't make the final but won their last race. They all did incredibly well and should be so proud.



Thrills Day:

After the success of last year we invited The Outdoor Education Company back to our schools to deliver another Thrills day for the school. This event is mainly for Year 2 upwards due to the nature of the activities but Reception and Year 1 also had the chance to have a go at some activities. From climbing walls, to laser tag, to fencing and so much more we had the BEST day! It is one that we will remember!

Commonwealth:

The Commonwealth Day, that has now become an annual tradition and one that culminates in a colour run, was a huge success. With all children from Reception to Year 7 taking part in mixed age groups, it really is a lovely atmosphere and event. The teams are judged on their teamwork and co-operation and you see some individuals really standing out with fantastic leadership qualities. The support the older children give to the younger ones is amazing. We get to see the children shine in a wide range of different activities and it is an absolutely lovely way to end the school year.

We wish you all a fantastic and active Summer holiday!